
From: 

Sent: 11 November 2022 21:17 

To: Planning Planning 

Cc: David Fowler; SaveMuseumStreet@coventgarden.org.uk 

Subject: OBJECTION : Ref 2021/2954/P One Museum Street 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
To whom it  may concern: 
 
And it really should concern you  - that  greedy developers  want to erect  a tower of 
74metres  which will overshadow the views  from Bedford Park, the British Museum 
and Drury Lane,  and take away even more sky  -  and provide little for the local 
community only serving to fill the developers pockets. 
 
Central London  does not require further office space, office space is becoming   
redundant, society has changed,  office spaces are closing, people are working from 
home.  So no more office space please. Also to allow an increase of 20.41 metres 
over the height of the current Travelodge is not in keeping with the surrounding 
buildings. 
 
Homes are needed. Not office space. The current Travelodge building  could be 
glamourised and used in may  different  ways to support  the professional creativity 
of Soho and Covent Garden. 
 
The coffers of the  GDP are filled by the creative industries in Covent  Garden and 
Soho. Affordable homes are required to house the workers who support the creative 
industries, or homes for those who were born here and have their families here. 
 
Don’t price them out!  They  might  even be you! 
 
Sincerely 
 
Janet Amsden 


